

July 6, 2016

Dr. John Nicklow, President University of New Orleans 2000 Lakeshore Drive New Orleans, LA 70148

Dear Dr. Nicklow:

On June 23, 2016, the Board of Supervisors for the University of Louisiana System approved the following requests from University of New Orleans:

- 1. Request for approval to merge the Departments of English and Foreign Languages.
- 2. Request for approval of a Memorandum of Understanding between the University and Corporación Universidad de la Costa-CUC, Barranquilla, Colombia.
- 3. Request for approval of a Memorandum of Understanding between the University and Universidad Panamericana, Campus Guadalajara, Mexico.
- 4. Request for approval to convert the Jerome L. Goldman Chair in Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering into three Endowed Professorships: Jerome L. Goldman Endowed Professorship in Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering I; Jerome L. Goldman Endowed Professorship in Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering II; and Jerome L. Goldman Endowed Professorship in Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering III.
- 5. Request for approval of University of New Orleans' 2016-17 Internal Audit Plan.

Enclosed for your records are the Executive Summaries with the resolutions that were approved by the Board as well as the approved personnel actions. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerel

Jeannine Kahn

Vice President for Academic Affairs

